
This open consultation is an opportunity for participants  

representing developing countries, civil society and          

academia to exchange views and discuss the ongoing     

process to negotiate an international instrument to regulate 

the human rights impacts of transnational corporations and 

other business enterprises. 

The South Centre is an intergovernmental organization of developing 

countries supporting their efforts and providing expertise to promote 

their common interests in the international arena.  

For more information, please contact Mr. Danish (danish@southcentre.int) or  

 Mr. Daniel Uribe (uribe@southcentre.int) 

REGISTER HERE: https://t.ly/OhH7y   
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